
                                                                   

       

Clovis Training/Workshop
August 12-13, 2023

CONSTITUTION & BYLAWS

CongratulaƟons to our newly elected president Glenda Schultz as well as all the newly 
appointed ConsƟtuƟon & Bylaws Chairmen for 2023-2024!

As you may know by now, Glenda’s theme this year is “United as One” and her moƩo is 
“California – the Golden State”.  ConsƟtuƟon and Bylaws are the documents that guide us on all
levels of our OrganizaƟon; therefore, it is fiƫng that we will be known as the “State Supreme 
Court” with the Districts being counƟes and Units being ciƟes.  You are free to name your 
County or City as you see fit but be creaƟve.  

Please review the Department Code as well as other reference material available on the 
Department Website: www.calegionaux.org.   Familiarize yourselves with proper procedures in 
regards to District and Unit rewrites and amendments.  All Districts and Units MUST use the 
Model Bylaws provided by the Department Office which is available on the website.

InformaƟon regarding which Districts and Units are due for a rewrite or are late will be 
provided aŌer the Clovis Workshop.  Also, if you have any quesƟons or if I can provide 
assistance feel free to contact me.  I will be happy to assist in any way I can.

I look forward to working together, “United as One”.

Sharon Moore
Department of California
ConsƟtuƟon & Bylaws Chairman
(323) 574-2275
cb&calegionaux.org


